Black Canyon Audubon Society
Annual Dinner
Thursday, June 15, 6:00 P.M.

We will be gathering at the lovely Grove Restaurant in Delta. The annual dinner will be a collection of delicious appetizers, served starting at 6:00 P.M.  The 7:00 P.M. program will be by Dr. Bruce Bauerle, retired CMU professor. Dr Bauerle is always an entertaining presenter and will give a slide talk about his side career as a naturalist to Alaskan ports on cruise ships. Lots of wildlife! 

This year, we will be exploring a delicious new restaurant in our area. The Grove Restaurant in Delta is a lovely restaurant with delicious food, within a beautiful garden and plant nursery. The annual dinner fee covers the small bites smorgasbord. Soft drinks will be provided, and an open bar will be available. The location is situated for ease of travel for our members in Delta and Montrose counties. The restaurant specializes in local Farm-toTable dishes. 

Directions: The Grove Restaurant is at 1970 S. Main Street in Delta, 2 miles south of the center of Delta on the eastern side of U.S. Highway 50. It is just north of the Value Lodge Inn and the US Forest Service office. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Check The Grove Restaurant website: https://grovedelta.com/. 

Please join us for a fun and relaxing evening! It is not necessary to be a BCAS member to participate. Please invite anyone you think would enjoy the evening to join us! 

Dinner Reservations: 

_____Total number of reservations, at $35 each. 

Guest name(s)_____________________________________________________________ 

Phone#__________________ Email address_____________________________ 

Please mail your check to arrive by June 1 to: BCAS, P.O. Box 387, Delta, CO 81416 OR you can pay online by credit card at our web site:

www.blackcanyonaudubon.org/homepage  

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Kristal Stidham (580) 919-5987 or nationalparkfan1@yahoo.com  
Bruce Ackerman (727) 858-5857 or bruceackermanaud@aol.com 


